From: Partridge,Jason

To: Hannah,Allison

Subject: FW: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)
Date: July 15, 2024 9:46:38 AM

----- Original Message-----

From: Evan Ropeleski

Sent: Friday, July 12, 2024 4:47 PM

To: Partridge,Jason <JPARTRIDGE@cityofkingston.ca>
Subject: D13-025-2024 (395 Earl Street)

Caution: This email is from an external source. Please exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links,
especially from unknown senders.

Good afternoon,

It has come to my attention that there is a proposal for a hair salon to replace Bedore’s grocery on 395 Earl street. As
a student, this hair salon would be so convenient for me as I live nearby, walking distance. This salon would also be
so beneficial for many of my friends as we all live close by. I definitely support this salon and think it would make a
great small business with opportunity for growth.

Sent from my iPhone



